THE GUBLOG



THE GYRO CLUB OF EDMONTON P.O. BOX 92 — EDMONTON — ALBERTA T5.1 2G9

January 27, 1982

NEXT MEETING

Tuesday, February 2, 1982, Mayfair Golf and Country Club at 12.15 p.m.

FOLLOWING THE REGULAR MEETING THERE WILL BE A SHORT MEETING OF THE EXECUTIVE
AND DIRECTORS.

COMING EVENTS

- The Regular Meeting of the Gyrettes will be held on Tuesday, February 9, 1982 at 8.00 p.ms. Mayfair Golf and Country Club. After a short business meeting a representative from Creative Circle Needlecraft will give a demonstration of Crewel Craft. Each one present will be able to try her skill at this craft and have a sample of her handiwork to retain. Needlepoint. Kits will be on display and available to those present.
- 2. The District Wlll Interim Meeting will be held at the Inn of the South, Cranbrook, B.C. on March 5 and 6, 1982.

BIRTHDAYS

Dick Hunt January 21 Welles Buchanam January 23

Bob Kerrison January 28

Although it may be a short time past the first of the year perhaps we should all be reminded of a quotation from the writings of William Haskins used by the late King George VI im his New Year's message to the Commonwealth some, years ago: "I said to the man who stood at the Gate of the Year: "Give me a light that I may tread safely into the darkness." And he said to me: "Putt your hand into the hand of God. That will be to you better than any light and safer tham a known way." "

OBITUARX

The death occurred on Tuesday, January 19, 1982 of Bob Sheldon, a member of the Gyro Club since 1943. Bob and Libby had been visiting with son, Don, im Toronto in December when he was stricken. Following treatment im Sunnybrook Mospital for several days he returned to Edmontom where he passed away. Bob had beem a resident of Edmontom since 1913 when his parents moved West from Toronto. Active in the fuel business, he took over in 1944 the family business, Sheldon Coal Co., founded by his father im 1933. On his retirement from business he served as Municipal Administrator for a number of summer villages im Alberta.

Throughout his life Bob was active im his business organization, the Westerm Fuel Association, and im service clubs such as Kinsmen and of course the Edmonton Gyro Club of which he was President in 1951, later serving as Treasurer for several years.

He was a friendly outgoing personality with a fine gence of human. He always